
TOWN OF OCEAN VIEW
201 CENTRAL AVENUE – 2ND FLOOR

OCEAN VIEW, DE 19970
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed bids for the Town of Ocean View, Country Village Drainage
Advanced Clearing project, will be received by the Town Manager of Ocean
View until 11:00 a.m., local time, on Thursday, July 1, 2021, at the Office
of the Administrative Official, Wallace A. Melson Municipal Building,
201 Central Ave, 2nd Floor, Ocean View, Delaware 19970, at which time
they will be opened, read, and recorded. 

The work involves the furnishing of all labor, materials, transportation, tools,
supplies and equipment necessary to remove designated trees along
South Horseshoe Drive between Windmill Lane and South Primrose Lane,
in Country Village, in the Incorporated Town of Ocean View. 

Interested Contractors may obtain an electronic copy of the Contract
Documents during normal working hours by contacting Susan Miller, at
smiller@oceanviewde.gov. A copy of the bid documents will be emailed to
interested parties. 

Contractor are directed to contact Ken Cimino, Public Works Director, at
kcimino@oceanviewde.gov  for site access and to define full scope of tree
removal. 

Bids shall be submitted in a sealed envelope and shall be marked clearly
as follows: Sealed Bid - Proposal for Country Village Drainage
Advanced Clearing. Requirements for 100% Performance Bond,
100% Payment Bond, and Contractor's Insurance are included in the
Contract Documents. 

The Town of Ocean View reserves the right to reject any or all bids, and
make such award as appears most advantageous to the Town.
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